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Dear Planning Inspectorate
Once more another submission as the date has been extended for the deadline for these
hearings
Mixed feelings as exhaustion is setting in and although it means the delay brings closer the
possibility of the government looking at other ways of connecting all these projects and
others to offshore multi points the fact is Sizewell C DCO has commenced as of today so
the community is being overloaded and overwhelmed.

I am going to state again that this DCO should either be refused or consent for the offshore
element only is

granted so that the onshore element can be reappraised and other more acceptable sites ie
brownfield sites used.

Sizewell C build is going to be more than enough for this area to contend with and no other
Nationally Significant Projects should be entertained now or in the future

Thankyou

Mrs P Dorcey
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